
Aquatic Center Advisory Subcommittee - June 4, 2019 Minutes

I. CALL TO ORDER 12:00 pm

 Subcommittee members present: Shelby Redondo, Cathy Walters

 Aquatic Program Coordinator Wendy Lott

II. PUBLIC COMMENT – None

III. APPROVAL OF MINUTES

No quorum present, postponed until next meeting

IV. BUSINESS

Leisure Pool. Terry, Shelby and Irene Powell (former ACAS member) attended the

County Council meeting on May 7 to ensure the previously approved budget of

$6.5M was restored. This was not a problem, as the media erroneously reported that

the budget was reduced. They also referred to the new facility as a “Leisure or Multi-

generational Pool,” rather than a “Kiddie Pool,” hoping that this name will stick.

V. ROUND TABLE

Wendy reported that two teams are coming this month for high altitude training.

One is from Dallas and the other from Clovis, California. They will be paying the

increased lane rental fees of $9.25/lane/hour for short course and $20.75/lane/hour

for long course. Some of these swimmers may be entering the Nick Nogar

Invitational, June 22-23. There are six “Splash-N-Dash” events scheduled beginning

May 30, sponsored by the Triatomics. These occurs immediately after the Aquatic

Center closes at 7 pm. A Dive-In movie event is planned for Friday, June 14.PRB

REPORT – none

VI. PRB REPORT– none

VII. AQUATIC REPORT

Wendy reported on May activities at the pool. The Aquatic Center hosted 248 4th

graders from Barranca Mesa, Mountain, Chamisa, and Pinon Elementary Schools.

The PTAs sponsored this activity, which included 4 lessons for each school. A Staff In-

Service Training was held on May 11, with 20 participants, including Dan Erickson

(the PROS manager). On May 28, Aspen Elementary School brought in 61 4th graders

for a field trip. The first Splash-N-Dash of the summer drew 33 racers, aged 4 to 70+.

The Patron Count for May 2019 was 7507.

VIII. NEXT SCHEDULED MEETINGS: July 2, 2019 and August 6, 2019.

ADJOURNMENT – 12:45 pm

Submitted by: Cathy Walters, Secretary


